
 

 

 
Beaminster  

Pyramid 
 

 

 
   

 

  Parrett and Axe 
Church of England Voluntary Aided Primary School 

 

Fairoak Way 

Mosterton 

Beaminster 

Dorset   DT8 3JQ 
 

01308 868492  
 

 

Head: Simon Smith 

 e-mail: office@mosterton.dorset.sch.uk 

   Website: www.mosterton.dorset.sch.uk        

Dear Parent / Carer,          13th March 2020 

 

I am just writing to give you all an update regarding the Coronavirus and the current impact on Parrett 

and Axe Primary School.   

  

The school receives a daily update from the Government and Public Health England. A Government 

action plan has been launched (see guidance below).  

  

Government Coronavirus action plan  

The action plan can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-action-plan  

  

Current advice remains in place: No school should close unless advised to do so by Public Health 

England.  

  

This particular advice is still very much the case for Parrett and Axe. We have been regularly monitoring 

the updates and following guidance, and as things stand it is very much business as usual. Until we are 

told otherwise or in the event of a suspected / confirmed case within the school, we will be continuing to 

deliver the usual day to-day lessons, clubs and fixtures. 

   

We will continue to promote the importance of hygiene (see below) and will inform everyone of any 

information pertinent to the school if this may occur.    

  

The importance of hygiene  

Personal hygiene is the most important way we can tackle COVID-19, especially washing hands more; 

and the catch it, bin it, kill it strategy for those with coughs and sneezes.  

  

Please help us in sharing simple and effective hand hygiene messages.  

https://twitter.com/NHSuk/status/1235112744917049346  

Public Health England has a dedicated webpage with a range of posters and digital materials at:  

https://campaignresources.phe.gov.uk/resources/campaigns/101-coronavirus-/resources 

Sign up is quick, free and means you will be alerted as more resources are made 

available.  

  

In the meantime, may I thank you all for your support and patience with this situation.  

  

Kind regards  

Mr S Smith   
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